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              27/06/23 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I can’t believe it is nearly the end of another academic year! In preparation for your child moving up to their 
next class in September, they will have a transition morning on Thursday 6th July where they will get to 
meet their next class teacher and spend time in their new classroom.  
 
For parents who have children who are moving up to reception, there is a meeting on Tuesday 4th July at 
4.30 where you can find out information about what reception will be like, as well as meeting your child’s 
new class teacher.  
 
From September, we have two new teachers joining the Broowmood team- Mrs Rowlands and Miss Reid. 
Miss Chappels will be resuming a role as a class teacher within the school. Mrs Westwell will be returning 
from maternity in November and Mrs Ellingford will return in February. We will be saying goodbye to Miss 
Bolchover and Miss Alleyne- we thank them for their hard work and wish them every success. 
 
The information below shows where class teachers will be next year and where your children will be 
transitioning to. 
 

Class Teachers Class Which class the new 
teacher will have 

Mrs Harbridge and Mrs 
Westwell  

Preschool Parents will be informed 
if you have a morning or 
an afternoon place 

Miss Fowler Nursery Parents will be informed 
if you have a morning, 
afternoon or full time 
place 

Miss Holland Reception Parents will find out 
which class their child 
is in on Tuesday 4th July 

Mrs Hamm-Balliu and 
Mrs Lindop 

Reception 

Mrs Walton  Year 1 Miss Holland’s class 

Mrs Stephanis and Mr 
Bridge 

Year 1 Miss Fowler’s Class 

Mrs Chappels and Mrs 
Bramwell 

Year 2 Mr Bridge’s class 

Mrs Rose Year 2 Mrs Walton’s Class 

Mr Walker Year 3 Mrs Rose’s class 

Miss Reid (new teacher) Year 3 Mrs Bramwell’s class 

Mrs McIntee  Year 4 Mr Walker’s class 

Miss Collins Year 4 Miss Radcliffe’s class 



 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                          
    
  

 

Mr Martin Year 5 Miss White’s class 

Mrs Rowlands Year 5 Mrs McIntee’s class 

Miss White Year 6 Class 3 

Miss Radcliffe Year 6 Class 1 

Mrs Canon Year 6 Class 2 

 
Many thanks 
 
Dr. Louise Owen 
 
 


